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ÁGORA MEETINGS, VIRTUAL EVENTS 

If your institution or university is planning to hold a virtual 

event, check with ÁGORA MEETINGS, a personalized 

platform for holding virtual events. 

ÁGORA MEETINGS is a non-profit company born within 

LACCEI, inc. Its income will contribute to the realization of 

LACCEI projects to facilitate and to promote global 

collaboration for the continuous advancement of engineering, 

technology, education, research, practice, and innovation, 

connecting Latin America and the Caribbean with the rest of 

the world. 

ÁGORA MEETINGS is a friendly platform, easy to navigate 

that graphically simulates a real convention center. All the 

state-of-the-art technical and technological needs are included 

to have virtual events that achieves the same objectives as an 

in-person event, and all at a considerably lower cost. 

See benefits in:  https://www.agorameetings.com (Ready from 

April 10th) 

STUDENT ENTREPRENEURSHIP AND 
INNOVATION COMPETITION

LACCEI has decided to extend the deadline for submission of 

papers for the First Student Entrepreneurship and Innovation 

Competition until April 19th of this year. 

Likewise, the traditional Student full and poster research 

competitions, is extended for the same date. 

It is time for you to submit your proposal to the Easy Chair 

platform for evaluation.  

More information: https://virtual.laccei.org/laccei2021/ 

NEW LACCEI ASSOCIATE VP OF STUDENT 

CHAPTERS  

Dr. Libis Valdez Cervantes, Dean of 

the Faculty of Engineering Sciences 

at UNITECNAR, has been 

selected Associate Vice President of 

Student Chapters of LACCEI. 

By participating in a Chapter, students join 

an international family made up of peers, academics and 

professionals belonging to the institutions of the consortium 

who can accompany them throughout their career. 

Participating in the activities of the Chapter will allow its 

members to become familiar with an organization whose 

operation will be similar to those they will interact as 

professionals, as well as to develop their leadership skills. 

LACCEI 2021 REGISTRATION 

Since March 1, registration for the LACCEI 2021 Conference 

is available.  

For more information, go to: 

https://laccei.org/blog/index.php/information-registration/ 

INNOVATION IBEROAMERICAN BOOTCAMP 

The Ibero-American Association of Engineering Teaching 

Institutions - ASIBEI is organizing the IBERO-AMERICAN 

BOOTCAMP OF OPEN INNOVATION, which will be held 

virtually on April 16 and 17, 2021, with the objective that the 

students of the different engineering faculties and from other 

specialties can join, and contribute with their creativity in 

proposing innovative solutions to the challenges proposed by 

the following UN Sustainable Development Goals: ODS 2: 

Zero Hunger; OS 7: Affordable and Clean Energy and ODS 

8: Decent Work and Economic Growth. 

More information: http://www.asibei.net 


